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June 24, 2021 

 

 

VIA E-MAIL 

 

David Barnett, Chairman 

Cowlitz Indian Tribe 

P.O. Box 2547 

Longview, WA 98632-8594 

 

   Re: Gaming Ordinance Amendment 

 

Dear Chairman Barnett: 

 

 This letter responds to your request for the National Indian Gaming Commission 

Chairman to review and approve the Cowlitz Indian Tribe’s Gaming Ordinance Amendment. 

The Cowlitz Tribal Council adopted a new Gaming Ordinance on April 10, 2021 by Tribal 

Council Ordinance 21-01.  

 

Thank you for bringing the gaming ordinance to our attention and for providing us with a 

copy. The ordinance is approved as it is consistent with the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act and 

NIGC regulations.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Senior Attorney Esther Dittler at 202-853-7511. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

       

       

E. Sequoyah Simermeyer 

      Chairman 
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